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Dear SMA Members, 

Season’s Greetings!

As we bid adieu to 2014, we’d like 
to take this opportunity to express 
our heartfelt appreciation for your 
continued support of SMA 
over the past year. 

We are grateful for your partnership 
and look forward to serving you in 
the coming year.

Our warmest wishes to you and your 
loved ones in this season of joy and 
peace. 

With best wishes, 

SMA Council & Secretariat

We ask for your continued support as an SMA member in 2015. Together, let us pursue our mission to be the Voice of 

the Profession, so as to positively shape Singapore’s healthcare landscape. We are currently embarking on an exercise to 

update our members’ personal particulars and membership status. We look forward to your 

timely response so that we can remain in touch with you on SMA matters 

and membership benefits. What’s more, you stand a chance to win 

an iPad Mini 3 16GB Gold with Wi-Fi access worth $548 (three 

winners) when you update your information by 31 January 2015! If 

you have not received a letter from SMA requesting for an update, 

do contact Liena/Rita at membership@sma.org.sg or 6223 1264. 
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